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A key issue for our trademark clients is predictability in costs.  If the USPTO is going to impose
a new fee for extending the deadline to respond to an office action for which the Examining
Attorney imposed a shorter-than –six month response deadline, it will critical to our ability to
predict costs for clients for us to be able to predict the type of office actions that will receive
these reduced response time deadlines and to know what the costs will be.
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